
	[image: St%20Adrian%B9s]
	St Adrian’s Catholic Primary School

 ‘To learn, to love, to live as a community of God with Christ as our teacher’
	[image: St%20Adrian%B9s]



[bookmark: _bdssixvu2ull]Relationship and Sex Education

25th January 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may be aware Relationship Education will become statutory for all primary schools from the summer term of 2021. For all schools, Sex Education as part of the Science Curriculum remains the same.

In light of the upcoming changes to the requirement for relationship and sex education (RSE) St Adrian’s Catholic Primary School is now opening a consultation with parents, staff and governors on how we can make sure our curriculum and policy meets the statutory requirements, the values and aims of our school and the needs of our children.

We have taken advice and guidance from Westminster Diocese in order to develop our draft policy and the proposed curriculum. We have decided to adopt the scheme of work, ‘Life to the Full’ by TenTen. Their curriculum is based on ‘A Model Catholic RSE Curriculum’ issued by the Catholic Education Service.  TenTen is an award winning Catholic education organisation whose resources we currently use for weekly assemblies and classroom prayer.

Due to the current Covid restrictions we have decided to make this consultation available via the school website at:
 https://stadrians.herts.sch.uk/2020/12/relationships-and-sex-education/
 
In this section of the website you will find:

· A timetable of the process
· A PowerPoint introduction Parent Session 1
· Our draft Relationship and Sex Education Policy
· A link to the statutory government guidance
· A link to the parent portal to the school’s scheme of work and logon details
· A link to the school’s curriculum map
· A Google Form where you can answer a questionnaire and submit comments to the consultation. Parent survey and comments

We look forward to receiving your comments via the Google Form. However, if you are unable to access the form for any reason you can send your viewpoints via email to  head@stadrians.herts.sch.uk  or submit them in writing.

The consultation is open until 28th February 2021.

Your sincerely,
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